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Some final thoughts 
I hope everyone with school-age children has survived the beginning of another school year! Lots of new changes for them, 
and they aren't the only ones... Stampin'Up! recently has made some changes too. We have our new Fall/Winter Idea Book 
and Catalog, the Big Shot is now available, and Online Ordering is ready for you to check out! Now you can shop in your 
jammies! You can find the online ordering button in the upper right corner of my homepage at june@stampinup.net. This 
doesn't take away the importance of workshops - I'd love to show you and your guests new techniques and give everyone the 
opportunity to try our products. Give me a call or email if you'd like to schedule one today!  

Stampingly Yours, 
June Annand 
Independent Stampin’ Up! Demonstrator 
480.238.7967 
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